
Dancers in our Blue Show use costumes from SDSD’s
Costume Closet that must be returned directly following
the performance. 
Dancers in multiple classes will have multiple costumes to
return. 
Our Costume Return Area will be located in the main
hallway and our costume committee will be there to collect
costumes ONLY during intermissions and after the show.
Remember to bring a change of clothes for your child to
wear home on recital day!
A $35 minimum to full replacement value late fee will be
charged for each costume, hair piece, and/or accessory
that is not returned at this time.   

Mandatory Costume Return


